
        Office of Planning, Design and Construction 

        CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE 

        Hewat House Alterations 
 

12/05/2017 

This correspondence provides notification for planned work at Hewat House, 100 Hoxsey Street. 
 
Dates for Activity: Thursday, December 7, 2017 – 9 am – 12pm 

Work Activities: Doughty House Water Line. 

Impact to Adjacencies: 

• Excavators will be on site Thursday morning to connect Hewat House to water line feeding Doughty 
House.  This will require the water in Doughty House to be shut off for approximately 3 hours (9am – 
12pm).  This work will be coordinated with College Operations, Williamstown Water Department and 
the Fire Department. 

 
• All construction related vehicles and machinery will be contained to project site. 

 
• Noise should be minimal and limited to general construction activity related to excavation. 

 
• Work hours for the project, in general, will be 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, Monday through Friday, there will be 

no planned work on weekends at this time. 
 

 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Scott Henderson 
Project Manager 
Williams College 

413-597-3463 
sah3@williams.edu 


